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17, BATTERY P1LACE,

NEW YORK 4, N Y

September 17,2947

Dear Mr.Sladden:

s/s VIEDAL
N.Yk. L7695

Referring to the inquiry conteired in
your letter of the Tth August ,the gurve yor states
thet the slzes of the bllge suction in the machinery
gpaces have been checked and are &s atated in your

3. letter. The boller pressures which will be recorded

for this vessel are noted erd agreed to.

The screwshaft 1iner thicknesses ghould be
emended to 25/32" end 2% /32", and I enclose, for
your information, & plan showing the lirer tailshaft
and details of this "iberty" ship.

The Surveyor regrets the errors in this caseé.

Yours felthfully, /

. .

R.J.Sl&fﬂﬁn, ESQ.
TLONDON

308953 "@09?63 i O}"‘?o






